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The Health & Wellness Center now has flu shots. Due to 
social distancing and keeping everyone safe and healthy, 
we ask you to please call medical at 503-879-2032 to 

make an appointment to get a flu shot. An appointment 
will be required before entry. 

Flu is a contagious respiratory illness caused by influenza 
viruses that infect the nose, throat and sometimes the 
lungs. It can cause mild to severe illness, and at times can 
lead to death. The best way to prevent flu is by getting a 
flu vaccination each year.  

The odds can be 
in YOUR favor!! 

We can help 
with responsible 

gambling 

Are you having problems with gambling?   

Please meet Sergio Gutierrez, CADC-1, CGAC-1 Chemical Dependency and Gambling 

Addiction Counselor. Sergio works at the CTGR Behavioral Health Department twice a 

month from 8:00-5:00pm. Sergio has been practicing since 1997 and is versatile in his 

knowledge pertaining to gambling addiction. He is ready and eager to help our members 

in any way he can.                     

Gambling Hotline: 

 1-877-MY-Limit  (1-877-695-4648)   

or Text 503-713-6000 

Call now for availability and to make 

your appointment: 

 503-879-2026 

The Health & Wellness Center is still open. We are taking  every pre-
caution to keep our staff and patients safe. Remember that masks are 
required (not a face shield) at all times during your visit, continue so-
cial distancing as well as washing/sanitizing your hands. 

If you have ANY COVID symptoms, please do not come in the building, 
even if it is for a regularly scheduled appointment. Call 503-879-2002 
and they will give you instructions.  

The symptoms include: 
Dry cough 

Shortness of breath 

Chills 

Repeated shaking with chills 

Muscle pain 

Sore throat 

New loss of taste or smell 

A temperature 100.4 or greater 

 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, but we are taking 
the safety of everyone very serious. 

Hayu masi, 


